
 

 

MWAD 2023 NOVEMBER 
NEWSLETTER 

 

1. VISITORS WEEK: Our first Visitors week will be Monday, Nov. 13 through Thursday, Nov. 16.  
2. SUGAR PLUM BREAKFAST EXPERIENCE: BCB’s fundraiser will be held at THE JULIE 
ROGERS THEATRE on Saturday, November 18th, 2023. This event will be complete with shopping, 
character photos, crafts, face painting, a Santa experience and SO MUCH MORE! Following all the food 
and activities, the beautiful BCB Company dancers will be performing The Duke Ellington Nutcracker 
Suite. Purchase tickets @ www.beaumontcivicballet.net .  
3. THE NUTCRACKER: As always, “The Nutcracker” promises to be a perfect way for families to enjoy 
ballet and celebrate the holiday season.  There will be 2 performances:  Saturday, December 9 at 2:00 pm 
and Sunday, December 10 at 2:00 p.m. Tickets are on sale now to the public on our website 
www.beaumontcivicballet.net. 
4. THANKSGIVING HOLIDAYS -- Happy Thanksgiving! We will be closed the week of Monday, 
November  
20th through November 26th with classes resuming on Monday, November 27th.  The Academy follows 
most of the BISD holiday schedules. We do not observe their teacher’s workdays.                          
5. RECITAL DATES -- Remember, our “68th RECITAL” program will begin with rehearsals after school on 
Wednesday, May 8th through Friday, May 10th. The “RECITAL” night will be Saturday, May 11th @ 6:00 PM at 
the Julie Rogers Theatre. Please mark your calendars now…we want everyone to participate!   
6. STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: For November, our students of the month are Ms. Monique’s 3rdgrade 
Tuesday 4:15 Ballet.  This class has a great attendance, works very hard with enthusiasm, well mannered, 
and are nice to each other.  Congratulations to a wonderful little class!!!  
7. NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS – Happy Birthday:  Abby Jannise 11/2, Gabby Jaynes 11/3, Sloane Williams 
11/4, Ellie Zihlman 11/6, Tenley Jaynes 11/11, Brooklyn Isabell 11/14, Millie Zihlman 11/15, Gael Valladares 11/16, 
Georgia Payne 11/18, Lucy Elmore 11/21, Lucy Ward 11/22, Phoebe Hood 11/26 
 
If you focus on the hurt, you will continue to suffer. If 
you focus on the lesson, you will continue to grow.  
    Just recently I have had several hard lessons, which have opened 
my heart and mind to improve myself so I can be a better version of 
myself.  I do know we don’t grow when things are easy. We grow 
when we face challenges and difficulties.  
    God, give me the patience to accept the things I 
cannot change, the courage to change the things I can, 

and the wisdom to know the difference. 
     My staff and I would like to wish our MWAD Families a very safe 
and Blessed Thanksgiving! 
Much love,  

Ms. Monique  
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